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For the good of all Oregonians, especially the weak that live in underserved areas, 

please oppose this bill that would limit and at least delay my ability to  exercise my 

constitutional right to purchase firearms to defend myself.  Guns dont kill people by 

themselves, people kill people!  Whats next, take away cars?  

Be honest with yourself, and those who put you where you are, do things that will 

actually make a difference in our safety.  

Thanks, 

Concerned Oregonian Father and Husband 


